
B. F. Wright to Governor John St. John
A letter from B.F. Wright from Charles City, Iowa, requesting Kansas Governor St. John to address their workers,
who have heard so much about his work in Kansas.

Creator: Wright, B. F.

Date: July 10, 1880

Callnumber: Governor's Office, St. John, Correspondence Received-Subject File, Box 20

KSHS Identifier: DaRT ID: 305357

Item Identifier: 305357

www.kansasmemory.org/item/305357

www.kansasmemory.org/item/305357
Kansas Memory is a service of the Kansas Historical Society ~ kshs.org

http://www.kansasmemory.org
http://www.kshs.org
http://www.kansasmemory.org/item/305357


B. F. Wright to Governor John St. John

www.kansasmemory.org/item/305357 ~ Page 1/1
Kansas Memory is a service of the Kansas Historical Society ~ kshs.org

http://www.kansasmemory.org
http://www.kshs.org

